

TO:

Dr. Randy McCoy

FROM:

Julie Hinds Ahilo

DATE:

January 8, 2008

RE:

Thomas Street Playground

For you consideration and approval, I am requesting permission to relocate the 2nd and 3rd grade playground at Thomas Street Elementary to the existing softball field. This area was chosen for several reasons including:

- the playground must be moved from its current location to accommodate the building expansion,
- the area is currently enclosed with a fence which will provide safety for students both during construction and after,
- there are two existing awnings with benches bordering the proposed equipment to provide shade for students and teachers,
- the area is located close to the school for easy access and will not require additional grading to accommodate equipment, and
- there is a second field adjacent to this one that can be used for softball or kickball.

This area was chosen by school personnel and the PTO as the best area to place the new playground equipment the PTO intends to purchase.

The PTO is also submitting the attached playground equipment masterplan for your review. They plan to purchase and install this equipment in phases.



MINIATURE WHIRL



TILTED SKY RUNNER

FREESTANDING DOUBLE WAVE ZIP SLIDE



